
From: Jenni Reid <> 
Sent: 27 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: FW: Atmos Totnes 
 
Hello 
 
I would like to confirm my support to the inclusion within the neighbourhood plan of 
the proposed policy C12 Totnes Dairy Crest site. 
 
The proposals put forwards by Atmos Totnes were ground breaking and the policy 
reflects the aspirations of the community of Totnes for the development of this site. 
The inclusion of this policy within the Neighbourhood Plan would safeguard the site 
in terms of planning for a forward thinking, future proof development that is wholly for 
the community, rather than based on profit alone. 
 
Jenni Reid CEnv MCIEEM 
Founder 
Burton Reid Associates 


